
This message was sent from outside the organization. Treat attachments, links and requests with caution. Be conscious of the information you share if you respond.

Outlook

Fw: public comments

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Mon 2024-11-04 2:34 PM
To Ashley Balsom <ashley.balsom@jla.us.com>; Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>

BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Partner + Senior Program Manager    
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Schedule a 30 minute meeting   

From: BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 7:30 AM
To: Wendie Kellington <wk@klgpc.com>; Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>; THOMAS Alex R <Alex.R.THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Cc: Ted Millar <tmillar@wwpmi.com>; Tony Helbling - Wilson Construction Company (helbling@wilsonconst.com) <helbling@wilsonconst.com>; Aron Faegre
(faegre@earthlink.net) <faegre@earthlink.net>; SUGAHARA Kenji <Kenji.SUGAHARA@odav.oregon.gov>; Rachel Bacon <rb@klgpc.com>; Bruce Bennett - Aurora Aviation
(bruce@auroraaviation.com) <bruce@auroraaviation.com>
Subject: RE: public comments
 
Hi Wendie, we are working on uploading all of the public records to this section, it is still in progress.
 
We’ll make a few changes to reflect that and you should see all of the public records there shortly. We’ll send out a notice when it is updated.
 
Thank you,
 
Tony Beach
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION
STATE AIRPORTS MANAGER

OFFICE 503-378-2523  CELL 503-302-5455

M-F 7:30am – 4pm

 
 
 
From: Wendie Kellington <wk@klgpc.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 3, 2024 3:17 PM
To: brandy.steffen@jla.us.com; THOMAS Alex R <Alex.R.THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Cc: Ted Millar <tmillar@wwpmi.com>; Tony Helbling - Wilson Construction Company (helbling@wilsonconst.com) <helbling@wilsonconst.com>; Aron Faegre
(faegre@earthlink.net) <faegre@earthlink.net>; SUGAHARA Kenji <Kenji.SUGAHARA@odav.oregon.gov>; BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>; Rachel Bacon
<rb@klgpc.com>; Bruce Bennett - Aurora Aviation (bruce@auroraaviation.com) <bruce@auroraaviation.com>
Subject: public comments
 

Brandy and Thomas,
 
Will you please direct me to where I may go to view the various public comments that have been submitted for the KUAO Master Planning effort?  The below
screenshot is from today and says there have only been two comments received for the entire effort.  We all know that is wrong.  I have submitted more documents than
is listed below, as have others I work with; and we are aware that others beyond that have commented as well.  Moreover, at the last PAC meeting, Tony Beach said that
some people (including the Wilsonville Mayor) had contacted him outside of  the MP process and that he was going to post those comments.  But none of  that has
happened.  Kenji assured me that public comments would be made available two months ago.  If  they are available, please direct me to where they are.  If  they are not,
please post them or let me know where I can go to view them.  It is really important to meaningful participation that all comments are available somewhere.  This is time
sensitive.  Thank you.  Wendie Kellington
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